
April 17, 2020 
 
  
Dear Trinity Families, 
  
I hope this message finds you and your family well during this unprecedented and challenging time.  
  
The dedication and love for your students by the talented faculty and staff at Trinity has perhaps never 
been more evident than over these last few weeks.  A full and robust education experience is continuing 
here at Trinity albeit in a different form than we have previously experienced.  Social distancing does not 
mean Trinity is disconnected.  Our faculty and staff have worked diligently to develop distance learning 
and support that aligns to our Biblical world and life view and provides a robust, engaging learning 
experience for both students and families.   We are grateful for your support of Trinity, especially our 
faculty and staff. 
  
To support our families, Trinity will provide credits to each student’s account as applicable for (1) fees 
for activities, such as field trips and Field Day, which did not take place during this school year, (2) cost 
for lunches not served at Trinity beginning March 23, and (3) fees for Trinity’s after-school care Wildcat 
Club.  We will process and apply any such applicable credits to each student’s account prior to the end 
of May 2020.  In addition, Trinity has increased its financial aid budget for the 2020-2021 school year 
and opened the financial aid application (FAST) for families who are facing a temporary or extended 
hardship due to loss of income. You can find information about FAST in My Backpack or contact Monica 
Lott mlott@trinitywildcats.com or 334-213-2137. 
  
Many of you have asked how to support Trinity and its mission during this uncertain time.  For those 
interested and able, please consider donating to Trinity’s scholarship fund to provide financial assistance 
to families facing hardship.  Please visit TPS website www.trinitywildcats.com under Giving to make a 
donation or contact Trinity’s business office at 334-213-2125 for assistance. 
  
I am deeply grateful to serve Trinity and its families and look forward to moving ahead together in 
strength and fellowship. 
  
In His Name, 
  
  
Merle Henkel  
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